

# Lee Graff Medical and Scientific Library

# Library News, December 2012

Welcome to the Graff Library's December newsletter! Please click the links below to read the full articles.

#### News

#### We have a walking station!

Get some exercise while reading an article or processing your email. Use the library's new walking station, a treadmill + adjustable-height desk + computer.

### NIH Public Access policy reporting changes; NIH PAP January workshops scheduled

Read about upcoming changes to the NIH Public Access Policy and how the library can help you comply with this federal mandate.

#### SciFinder training scheduled for early January

Learn how to use SciFinder to search the chemistry literature with Kaushik Patel, Ph.D, a trainer from Chemical Abstracts Service.

#### Diversity and Inclusion Book and Film Club

The library is partnering with Organizational Development on the new Diversity and Inclusion Book and Film Club. Our current book is *The Immortal Life of Henrietta Lacks*. Click the link above to learn about exciting upcoming events related to the book, including a visit from members of the Lacks family.

#### Flash mob in the library!

You never know what can happen here in the library...

#### JAMA specialty journals change title

The nine JAMA specialty journals will change titles effective January 1, 2013.

## Did You Know?

Question of the month: I can't get the full text of an article. What do I do?

Having trouble getting the article you need? Please let us know right away.

### Collection Updates

#### New! Over 600 e-books in biomedicine and psychology

We have purchased access to over 600 e-books from Wiley in various biomedical disciplines and psychology.

#### More new books

We added many other new books—especially e-books—in the last three months. Check the New Resources category on our blog to see what's new or search our catalog or online list of journals and ebooks to see everything that's available.

#### From the Archives

City of Hope's employee publication, Scope

Learn about Scope, City of Hope's employee newsletter from the 1960s and 1970s.

# Library Staff Activities

Your library staff have, as always, been busy providing the City of Hope community with the information resources and services needed to support your work. In addition to our usual duties, though, the staff attend and present at conferences, write for publication, and attend workshops and other events to learn new skills and keep up with our rapidly-changing profession. Here's what we've been up to in November and December:

- Laura Brown and Janet Crum are helping to facilitate discussions for City of Hope's Diversity and Inclusion Book and Film Club.
- Janet Crum reviewed Childhood Cancer Survivors: A Practical Guide to Your Future; the review is published in the current issue of the MLA Cancer Librarians Section News
- Janet Crum has been selected to participate in the City of Hope Leadership and Management in Healthcare Academy, a leadership training experience held over 5 days in December, January, and February.
- Susan Koscielski completed a course called Making PubMed Work for You.
- Andrea Lynch received a SCELC (Statewide California Electronic Library Consortium) Grant for First-Time Conference Attendance, a competitive award that will fund her attendance at the Association for College and Research Libraries (ACRL) Annual Conference in Indianapolis this spring.